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SCHOOL MESSAGE 

 Next week sees one of our busiest weeks in the school calendar: sports enrichment week. We 
know the children are looking forward to the different trips and acƟviƟes, and we look forward 
to welcoming you all to our Sports Day that starts the week off on Monday. Parents are 
welcome to aƩend in their child’s house colour to show support.  

Ensure filled water boƩles and 
sun hats and cream as due to be 
hoƩest week next wk!  

All of the acƟviƟes are designed 
to be inclusive of all abiliƟes and 
to promote posiƟve engagement 
with a range of physical 
acƟviƟes, and we thank you for 
your support on Monday [and 
throughout the week] in 
celebraƟng all of our pupils 
taking part to the best of their 
abiliƟes. 

Across the week, we encourage 
children to come in PE kit every 
day, and on Monday to come in 
their team colours for sports 
day. 

As a reminder of the week 
ahead, here is what is going on 
and when – 

FOREST SCHOOL  

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

June 

24th - 28th - Sports Enrichment 
week 

    24th Sports Day (gates open 
1pm, events starƟng 1:15pm) 

    25th Feast on Field (hot   dog)  

    27th Class Trips 

26th - 28th Year 6 Aylsham 
transiƟon 

28th - No violin lessons 

July 

1st - 2nd - Year 6 NWHS 
transiƟon 

1st  - Conifer Holkham trip 

3rd - 4th Year 6 BHOA 
transiƟon 

4th - All change morning 

5th - Feast on Field (fish finger 
sandwich) 

      - 2:45pm Birch Class 
residenƟal parent meeƟng 

6th - Summer fete 11am-3pm 

 Oak Sycamore Conifer Birch 

Class AƩendance 96.67% 91.56% 96.97% 97.12% 

 This week Oak Class 
have been pracƟcing 
hard for Sports Day 
on Monday.. We are 
especially looking for-
ward to the egg and 
spoon and sack race! 

Year 2 did an amazing job 
of answering their SATS 
papers this week. We are 
super proud of their hard 
work, resilience and effort 
to do their best. They 
have earned a liƩle Tea 
Party next week!   

Don’t forget PE kits 
everyday next week, 
and correct clothing 
for Thursday’s skiing 
and tubing trip  

Well done to our Year 
5s this week for com-
pleƟng their NFER 
tests! Birch is now 
looking forward to 
Enrichment Week!  



Celebrating Success 

 

  

 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

Max H for impressing 
us with his growing 

maturity in a range of 
scenarios 

Well done Max! 

Class Gold Book Award Winners 

Oak - Darcie for her excellent phonics work and 
enthusiasm and effort which she puts into every 
acƟvity! 

Sycamore - All of Sycamore for demonstraƟng all 
of the school values when tackling Phonic Checks 
and SATS this week”  

Conifer - All of Conifer for their hard work in 
compleƟng all their NFER tests 

Birch -  Jenson for showing great resilience and 
determinaƟon 

House Points 

1st -  1978 Honeysuckle 

2nd - 1599 Poppy  

3rd - 1341 Bluebell  

4th - 1171 BuƩercup 

Tunstead Friends  

Friends are looking forward to seeing you on Sunday for our parents social 2-4pm at the Horse and Groom pub. Join us for a 
fun aŌernoon with games, tombola and Avon stall. Free glass of prosecco or juice. We look forward to seeing you. 

Friends are grateful to the local businesses who have already donated to our summer fayre raffle. We are lucky to have been 
given vouchers for various local aƩracƟons, restaurant vouchers and boat trips to name but a view. Your children have 

brought home Ɵckets to sell. Please return Ɵckets sold or unsold by 3rd July. We need unsold Ɵckets returned to sell on the 
day please. We conƟnue to need donaƟons of teddy's and boƩles for our tombolas. DonaƟons can be brought to school 

anyƟme before the fayre. The tombolas will only run if we have enough to stock the stall. 

Please please please volunteer we are a very small group of friends and we have had no volunteers come forward to help with 
our games stalls. Without volunteers we will have to reduce the amount of stalls and fun acƟviƟes for your children. We are 

grateful for however much Ɵme you can give even if it is just an hour. If you are able to help please speak to one of the friends 
or email us ƞriends5wra@nsix.org.uk 

Save the date School disco will be Wednesday 10th July oak and sycamore classes 3.15-4.15 pm and conifer and birch classes 
4.30- 5.30pm. £2.50 cash to be paid to office by Monday 8th July to secure a place.   


